THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF DEEP RIVER

A Special Meeting of Council to discuss the 2009 Corporate Business Plan and Draft
Operating Budget was held in the Council Chambers at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, February
10, 2009.

Present:
Mayor Ann Aikens
Deputy Mayor Glenn Doncaster
Councillors Ed Cochrane
Mary MacCafferty
Brian Mclnall
Hank van der Hom
Staff Gene Kiviaho, CAO/Clerk
Belo Csomor, Town Superintendent
Robert Labre, Chief Building Official
Sarah Laverdure, Deputy Clerk
Brian Quibell, Treasurer
John Walden, Manager, Economic Development
Absent:
Councillor John Murphy

1. CALL TO ORDER

2. DECLARATION OF PECUNIARY INTEREST
None.

3. 2009 CORPORATE BUSINESS PLAN & DRAFT OPERATING BUDGET
The CAO/Clerk presented an overview of the Corporate Business Plan and Draft
Operating Budget. Each Department Head then presented their respective section of

the Corporate Business Plan. Council directed Administration to present a revised
Corporate Business Plan at the March 11, 2009 Committee of the Whole Meeting.

TIME: — Council recessed at 8:26 p.m.

TIME: — Council reconvened at 8:40 p.m.



4. ADJOURNMENT
There being no turther business, the meeting adjourned at 9:29 p.m.

Mayor

CAO/Clerk



